
UNIVERSITY OF ARKANSAS AT PINE BLUFF 

QUALITY INITIATIVE 



 Launched survey to determine student participation in student organizations and other 

data 

 Professional Workshops Attended 

o Dr. Mary Brentley attended Board Meeting for the Foundation for Mid-South in 

New Orleans, Louisiana to discuss the progress of the Males of Color Initiative 

o Quality Initiative team members: Mrs. Margaret Taylor, Dr. Edmond Buckner, 

Dr. Mary Brentley, and others attended the Higher Learning Commission 

National Conference in Chicago, Illinois. 

 Analyzed GPAs, retention rates, and enrollment numbers for Fall 2014 (see figure 1.) 

 

Criteria for Program Participation 

 Membership in a minimum of two (2) co-curricular organizations by the time they have 

completed 30 credit hours. 

 


